
Our resources are limited, but we want to begin to 
work on environmental justice issues in a more focused way 
than we have in the past. We may not always be able to 
work on every issue that you bring to us, but we will make 
ourselves available to dialogue with you as much as 
possible, and provide assistance where possible.

I feel that this initiative can be a very strong 
supporter of the broader environmental justice agenda. I 
hope you share my enthusiasm and I look forward to hearing 
from you in the near future. If you wish to contact me my 
phone number is 212-727-4461.

Sincerely,

Vernice D. Miller 
Director, Environmental Justice Initiative


